IOLA INDEPENDENT SCHOOL

P.O. Box 159 Iola, Texas 77861 (936) 394-2361

Scott Martindale Superintendent Kristin Sajewski Elementary Principal **DISTRICT**

Brian Fowler Secondary Principal

Dear Parents,

I hope you are all enjoying the summer break with your children. This letter is to inform you that if your student takes medication at school, you will need to bring medication in yourself and sign off with the nurse. In staying in compliance with nursing and state regulations this must be done. Medications can not be sent to school with your child. You must bring it in and do a count with the nurse and then both parent and nurse will sign off on the medication. This will also go for the end of year when picking up your child's medication. You will need to come in and sign for the pick up. If any remaining medication is left at the school it will be properly disposed of. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Saundra Elliott, RN, BSN Iola ISD School Nurse 936-394-2361 Ext. 121